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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,
 Hoping you are keeping safe and well. Thank you for your continued support this week, everyone is 
doing a fantastic job; both at school and at home. As we head through the Summer Term we are 
continuing to look at ways in which we can improve and as always appreciate any comments or 
suggestions. Recently I had our School Improvement meeting and the Remote Learning section of our 
website was praised as being ‘One of the best he had seen’. He suggested that I collect a selection of 
quotes from parents regarding their thoughts on our home learning offer. A number of you have sent in 
the virtual learning questionnaire or messaged us directly. It would be appreciated if we could use those 
quotes in our promotional work (anonymous of course). Please let me know if you would prefer for this 
not to happen or if you have a ‘quote’ you would like shared.
Best wishes, stay safe.
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Mental Health and Wellbeing
Version 6.1 or our COVID 19 RA is on the school website.In this document is a link to some worthwhile 
training - ‘Psychological First Aid’. This is training open to  all adults and helps support how we deal with 
things in an emergency, with particular reference in this case to the COVID19 pandemic. It is free and 
further information can be found at - https://www.futurelearn.com/courses/psychological-first-aid-
covid-19

Friday 30th April - A busy day
This week you will have all received a 
letter regarding the whole school taking 
part in Captain Tom’s 100 Challenge for 
Young Minds. As a school who have 
embraced the Daily Mile for 4 years now 
we will be at the forefront of the 
campaign - England Does the Daily Mile 
on that day too!

Keeping Safe
Just a reminder 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/
Also a link to the Speak Out Stay Safe Assembly we shared during 
Lockdown 3 - https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=JwrnbkYy1nY&feature=youtu.be

Fundraising
While we have been unable to have any fundraising events this year 
using Amazon Smile, Easy Fundraising or Your School Lottery is a really 
helpful way of easily adding funds to school.

A few reminders:
 

 
 

Are you a parent? 
Have you heard of Ofsted Parent View? 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Ofsted Parent View is an online 
questionnaire for you to give your 
views about your child's school. 
 
You can fill it in at any time of the 
year.  
 
During an Ofsted inspection, you're 
also invited to give your views to 
inspectors using it. 


